
  Town of Summit  
                                  Monthly Meeting  
                                                                       October 14th, 2024 
 
 Cory Wohlrab called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 
 
Roll Call: Andy Potter, Tammy Miller, Frank Wohlrab, Greta Pfaff, Cory Wohlrab 
 
Public Attendance: Mitzy Jennings 
 
Public Input: Mitzy is interested in purchasing 3.5 acres on Nemitz Rd but wants to know if she could put up new 
building on this property.  Board is gathering information and will get back to her. 
 
Tammy Miller read the minutes for the September meeting.  Andy Potter made a motion to accept the minutes as being 
read.  Cory Wohlrab seconded the motion.  Motion carried.   
 
Greta Pfaff gave the treasurer’s report.  A motion was made by Andy Potter to accept the report as being read.  Cory 
Wohlrab seconded the motion.  Motion carried.   
 
Permits: A building permit for Matt and Haley Murphy to put up a Lean to and a building permit for Steve O’Leary for a 
garage  were reviewed by the Town board.  After review, Andy Potter made a motion to approve both permits.  Cory 
Wohlrab seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 
Old Business: Last letter from Curran was received to officially close Pekala and Miller Ct. Roads.  Miller Ct. Residents 
will now need to change mailing address to Geier Rd. and will also be updated for Emergency Services. 
 
New Business:  Geier Rd. guard rail project still on hold until information is obtained from the County. 
The 3.5 Acre parcel on Nemitz Rd. was discussed.  Checking with Town Assessor to get information as to when the 
current building was put on this parcel to see if it was there before the 5 acre minimum put in place.  
Solar Array on personal property was discussed by town board. 
Sand Quotes were obtained from Sauk and Juneau County.  Sauk County has  5-7% Salt mixed in sand and the quote 
came in at $23,525.  Juneau County has 10% Salt mixed in sand and quote came in at $26,280.  Cory made a motion to 
accept the quote from Juneau County, Andy Potter seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 
Highway Maintenance:  None 
 
Bills/Payments:  Bills and Payments were reviewed.  Andy Potter made a motion to approve the bills.  Frank Wohlrab 
seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 
Motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:12 pm was made by Andy Potter.  Seconded by Cory Wohlrab.  Motion carried. 
 
These minutes were taken by me, Tammy Miller, Clerk, and are correct to the best of my knowledge.  
 
         Tammy Miller, Clerk  
     
 
 
 
Draft Minutes Subject to Approval 
 
 
 
 
 


